
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF NEIGHBOR MEETING 
 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT Concordia University intends to file a petition with 
the Village of River Forest to receive all necessary approvals for the addition of Verizon 
cellular service facilities to the parking garage along Bonnie Brae Place. The proposed 
addition of cellular service will add approximately ten feet of height to the stairwell at the 
southwest corner of the parking garage.  The location is approximately near the northwest 
corner of Bonnie Brae and Thomas. 
 
Pursuant to the direction of the Village of River Forest, a Neighbor Meeting will be held 
on March 15, 2017, at 7:00 PM, to discuss the proposed project. All interested parties are 
invited to attend the public meeting and will be given an opportunity to be heard.   
 
             *Meeting Location:    Concordia University Chicago 
                                                    Koehneke Community Center 
                                                    Oak Park Room – 2nd floor 
                                                    7400 Augusta Street 
                                                    River Forest, IL 60305 
 
 
           *A Concordia University Campus map is on the reverse side of this Notice 
 
  
 
Please call Glen Steiner at 708-209-3328 if you have any questions regarding this Notice. 
 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Concordia University 
  



 

 
 

 

 
 
                                                                        

 
 


